Wayne County Board of Supervisors
The Wayne County Board of Supervisors held the public hearing on the Proposed FY26 Budget on the 15th day of
April 2025, in the Wayne County Courthouse Lower-level Conference Room, Corydon, lowa, pursuant to notice duly
given in compliance with the lowa Code Section Chapter 349.

Present were Lance Lange, Chris Moore, and Todd Wilson, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Jen Reed,
Don Seams, Kellie Anderson, and Michelle Dooley.

The Corydon Times Republican live streams the Board of Supervisors regular session meetings on their Facebook
page.

Chairman Moore called public hearing to order at 9:45AM, seconded by Lange.

Moore stated again that the Board of Supervisors are only responsible for a portion of the property tax liability.
The other taxing authorities are as follows:

Ag Extension

Assessor

Hospital

Cities (Incorporated Areas) of Allerton, Clio, Corydon, Humeston, Lineville, Millerton, Promise City, and Seymour
Townships- Benton, Clay, Clinton, Corydon, Grand River, Howard, Jackson, Jefferson, Monroe, Richman, South Fork,
Union, Walnut, Warren, Washington

Schools Districts—Mormon Trail, Seymour, and Wayne Community

Area Colleges—Indian Hills Community College, and Southwestern Community College

The Board of Supervisors only has control over the county’s levy rates and budget.
No residents or taxpayers were present to object or support the FY26 Budget.
Auditor Dooley reported that there were no objections or support filed with the Auditor’s office regarding FY26

Budget.

Lange made a motion to close the public hearing at 9:50AM, Seconded by Wilson.
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